

Board of Selectmen

Diana Szynal, Chair Edmund Jaworski Brian Moriarty

TOWN OF HATFIELD RECEIVED AND POSTED

MEMORIAL TOWN HALL
50 Main Street

59 Main Street Hatfield, MA 01038

Telephone: 413-247-9200 ext. 105

Fax: 413-247-5029

TOWN CLERK

Board of Health

Robert Osley, Chair Jeffrey Zgrodnik Elizabeth Kugler

February 22, 2021

This is a message from the Town of Hatfield. As cases of the COVID-19 Coronavirus continue, the Board of Selectmen and the Board of Health feel it is important we take measures to protect our employees and residents to reduce the spread of the virus.

As of today, Monday, February 22, 2021 the Town of Hatfield has had 1 new positive case from February 15, 2021 to February 22, 2021. We are currently seeing a reduction of COVID cases in our community. Please, continue to follow the CDC guidelines and adhere to the 6' social distancing recommendations and you MUST be wearing a mask.

The Town Hall is open to the public Monday thru Friday, 8:30am-4:30pm. Some offices do have specific office hours and you are encouraged to check the town website for more information. The Hatfield public schools are presently on school vacation.

All questions concerns and complaints can be directed to the COVID Coordinator at any time, she can be reached at 413-247-9200 option 4 or email health.agent86@gmail.com.

The town will be providing updates every Monday evening or as new information becomes available. Residents are encouraged to go to the town website and click on the CodeRed link on the home page and register to make sure you get all emergency notifications from the town.

Stay safe, stay healthy!!

Claudia Sarti COVID Coordinator